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8th November 2023 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Reminder - Class 5 Collective Worship – Remembrance 
Collective Worship with Class 5 takes place this Friday 10th November. Doors will open at 2.20pm with the Worship 
starting at 2.30pm. As usual, there will be no admittance once started as this disrupts the event. All families of children 
in Class 5 are invited to attend.  
 
Remembrance Services take place on Sunday 12th November at Ealand (10.45am) and then at Crowle (12pm), should 
you wish to attend. 
 
Reminder - Parents’ Questionnaire 
Thank you very much indeed to all parents who have already completed the Parents’ Questionnaire which was sent 
home with your chid last week. If you have not yet returned your questionnaire, we would be very grateful for your 
views and your feedback and hope you will be able to return these to the us before the end of this week. Thank you. 
 
In-School Parents’ Appointments – All Children from Nursery to Class 5 
Times for parents’ appointments have been sent home with your child tonight. If you have not received an 
appointment, please contact the school office tomorrow so that you are able to arrange a time to discuss your child’s 
progress.  
 
Unfortunately, due to Miss Marsden’s current absence, I have no option but to postpone parents’ appointments for 
the children in Class 3 for the time being. Should you wish to raise any urgent concerns about your child in the 
meantime however, please make an appointment to see me. Thank you in anticipation of your understanding. 
 
Child Car Seat Check 
Please find attached a poster giving details of free child car seat checks being held in the Tesco car park, Scunthorpe, 
during the rest of this year. 
 
Reminder – Medicine, Inhalers etc 
If it is necessary for your child to be administered prescribed medicine during the school day, school staff can only do 
this providing it is brought into school in its original packing, showing your child’s name and doctor’s label. Medicine 



should be brought to the school office - or handed to Breakfast Club staff - and not left in your child’s book bag. Non-
prescription medication should not be brought into school. 
 
Asthma inhalers should be brought to the school office with clear, written instructions and the necessary school 
paperwork completed when the inhaler is brought in. Please ensure that, if your child needs one, an inhaler is left in 
school permanently; please also keep a check on the use-by dates. Thank you. 
 
Arrangements for Christmas 
A further letter will follow this week providing the details you will need about our Christmas Performances, visit to the 
Pantomime, Christmas Lunch and Sparkly Disco on Friday 8th December. 
 
In the meantime, please find attached a poster from Streetbeat Dance Company advertising their own Pantomime at 
the Plowright Theatre, taking place on Friday 8th and Saturday 9th December. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
A Dawson  


